Lenzi, Chelsea

From:

Blanche Tobin < blanche2430@outlook.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, July 4, 2018 6:55 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Redistricting commission

Dear Board Members,

As I was not able to attend the meeting regarding the redistricting commissions, I am sending this email in support of the

"You Draw the Lines" Ordinance and asking the Board to vote to put it on the ballot and to do a study of the "Reason in Government" initiative.

Thank you.

Sincerely, Blanche & Jim Tobin 529 Conejo Road Santa Barbara, CA 93103